
You're Invited to a Family-Friendly 

Storytelling Night! 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Storytelling Night! Join us for an enchanting 

evening filled with tales that spark imagination and joy. 

Date: Saturday, March 15, 2024 

Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 

Location: Our backyard, 123 Story Lane 

Bring your favorite blanket and a cozy pillow as we gather around for stories that will take us on 

adventures and teach us valuable lessons. Feel free to bring along a story to share! 

Snacks and refreshments will be provided! 

We can't wait to share this magical night with you! 

Warm wishes, 

Your Family 


